
August-September Newsletter
 

 

 

Welcome Back To School 

Dear Students, Parents/Guardians and Staff:  

Welcome back to another fantastic year of 

learning at OLOC. We hope you have enjoyed your 

summer and are ready to get back into the 

routines of the school year. We would like to 

extend a very special welcome to all of our new 

students, families, and staff!  

Text Book News 

School textbooks and                      

workbooks need to be                   

covered no later than                

September 2, 2021. 

                  

Dia de la Virgen: 

Please bring flowers 

Wednesday, September 8, 

to celebrate the day of our 

Virgen Saint: La Caridad 

del Cobre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures: 

School Pictures By Jostens will be on 

Wednesday, October 4th. Students have 

to wear Complete Uniform on that day. 

You will receive a flyer with more 

information.  

Pictures must be ordered on line. 

 

Important Dates: 

 August 25: Color Day (Blue and Yellow) 

 September 1: Color Day (Yellow shirt and jeans) 

 September 4: Labor Day (Closed for all students) 

 September 8: Day of Our Lady of Charity (Bring 

Flowers  for Celebration)  

 September 13: San Lazaro Mass 

 September 14: Progress Report Issued 

 September 22: Color Day (Polka Dots)  

 September 29: Color Day Favorite Sports Team 

 

Coming Soon: 

 October 6: Open House 8am-8:40am/Color 

Day: field day shirt and jeans 

 October 9: Columbus Day (No school Pre-K-

12) 

 October 12:  Breast Cancer Awareness 

(Pink Shirt Day)  

 October 13: Hispanic Festival  

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi4xLi4iPDVAhVM7SYKHTsxAHkQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/virgen-de-la-caridad/&psig=AFQjCNGbdApOP9S8-wiywKAkgz_unq6S7g&ust=1503670805365353

